
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 7/26/2019 1:40:45 AM

First name: Pete

Last name: Bradley

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Our family paddled the Upper Taylor River in the summer of 2017 and it was spectacular.  The river

has miles of continuous clean whitewater, beautiful cliffs, and is accessible to a wide variety of people.  I was

concerned though about neighboring property owner's belief that they can cut off access to this national treasure.

Landowners should not be allowed to put cables across the river of create other obstacles to paddlers passing

through.  Also, the river bottom should not be treated as private property.  These national resources can be

shared by landowners, fishermen, and paddlers, and that sharing should be protected.


